
Public Health September Report 
 
PHMDC continues to undergo strategic planning, now narrowed to four primary areas: healthy 
beginnings; healthy eating and active living; healthy minds and bodies; and healthy places to 
live, work, learn, and play. In policy news, the Healthy, Hunger-Free Kids Act of 2010, which 
authorizes child nutrition programs and WIC, is set to expire on September 30.  

 


